
MATARIKI 
HOLIDAY 
collections

Here’s how the MATARIKI  
holiday affects your rubbish  

and recycling pick up

Friday 28 June

Transfer Stations open 

normal hours.

Collections will take  

place as normal.

Friday 28 June

Bluff Transfer Station is 

closed. 

Invercargill Transfer 

Station is open.

No recycling and rubbish 

collections today.

Friday 28th collection will 

be on Saturday 29th.

Friday 28 June

Gore Transfer Station  

is closed.

Collections will take  

place as normal.

If you’re unsure about your collection day or local transfer station hours, 

visit wastenet.org.nz or contact your local council

Yellow bin standardisation came into effect 1 February 2024 

Does not apply to Gore District Council, visit wastenet.org.nz for more details


